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Stay Connected! 
 

  For  a l l  the  d e ta i ls  abou t  o ur  upcom ing  even ts  

a nd  l i v e  s t ream ing  V i s i t  

F i rs tBap t is tA ledo . com .  
 

  L is ten  to  WRM J  102 . 3  a t  10 : 15 am on  th e  1 s t -3 r d  

Sun days  &  a t  5 : 10pm on  the  4 t h  an d  5 t h  

Sun days .  

  

  Do wn loa d  our  N ew C hurch  A pp  by  tex t in g  

fbca ledo  app  to  77977 .  
 

 F in d  Us  On  Facebo ok  @  F i rs t  Ba p t is t  Ch urch  o f  

A ledo .  
 

 

 

Love Christ.   

Love Others.  

Think Biblically! 

 



 

             UPDATE! 
What are we doing?  What Is Our Plan? 

Blessing Box and Deacon Fund 
Throughout this Covid Crisis First Baptist has worked hard to be a blessing and a 

support to our community.  One of the ways we’ve been able to do that is 

through our Blessing Box Ministry.  The Blessing Box sits on the northeast corner 

of our parking lot, and is available 24/7 for people who need some food or 

personal care items.  It is stocked multiple times daily.  Thank you for supporting 

this ministry!  Donations can be made anytime by dropping off food or toiletry 

items in the tub under our carport.  Other ways to help are to make a donation 

to the Deacon Fund, which is used to pay for emergency needs for those who 

find themselves in a difficult situation.  You can make donations through our 

website and choose the Deacon Fund option.  We would also like to thank the 

Car Ministry!  They have helped a family in need this month by repairing a vehicle 

for someone who had no transportation, and no way to pay for car repairs.  

Thank you all so much for your generosity and compassion!     

 

Sanctuary Remodel 

 
Pictured above is a design rendering similar to what  

our remodeled sanctuary will look like. 
 

With the church building empty, we decided it was a 
good time to do some of the work we had planned in the 
sanctuary.  The church voted in January to move ahead 
with a remodel of the sanctuary to reduce the size of the 
beams, reconfigure the stage, change some of our 
audio/visual equipment, paint, replace carpet and add 
chairs.  
 

The project was slated to start in mid-April, and it has.  
We are excited for the day that is coming soon when we 
can all be gathered together in our newly renovated 
sanctuary!  

Office Hours 

 
During the first half of April we closed the church 

office, while doing our best to stay in contact and be 

available.  We hope everyone was still able to get the 

help and information they needed.   

We are planning on “opening” the office beginning 

April 20th.  However, we will seek to minimize traffic 

flow through the church, so we are asking that 

everyone call ahead as the doors will remained locked.  

This will remain the case through April, and we hope 

to start getting back to some sense of normal in May.   

 


